
CITY OF EASTVALE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Finance Committee meeting  

scheduled for 
Tuesday, February 18, 2020 

at 4:30 p.m. 
has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.  

 
The next regular meeting of the 
Finance Committee will be held: 

 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020, 

at 4:30 p.m. 
at 

Eastvale City Hall  
located at  

12363 Limonite Avenue, Suite 910, Eastvale, CA 91752 
 

If you have any questions regarding the Finance Commitee meetings, 
please contact the City Clerk’s office at (951) 361-0900. 
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